
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 
 
City of Rapid City Council Members: 
 
The Rapid City Fire Department Combat Challenge Team is requesting a permit to hold a 
raffle of two Quilts.  The raffle will take place October 16 and 17 at the Rushmore Mall.  
The proceeds will be going towards the Combat Challenge Team to help cover expenses 
for their trip to Las Vegas, NV for Scott Firefighter Combat Challenge World Finals 
being held November 9-15.  Thank you for your for your consideration. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Rapid City Fire Department Combat Challenge Team 
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No. CC092004-03 


